
 

 

San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency 1 South Van Ness Avenue, 7th Floor San Francisco, CA 94103 SFMTA.com 
 

 

TO: Drivers, Medallion Holders and Color Scheme Managers  
 
FROM: Philip Cranna, Enforcement and Legal Affairs Manager, Taxi Services 
 
DATE:  August 19, 2020 
 
SUBJECT:    Temporary Relocation of Castro Taxi Stand 
 

Please be advised that the 
Castro Taxi Stand is being 
temporarily relocated across 
the street to the 400 block of 
Castro.  There will one stand 
in front of Walgreens and 
another stand near the 
entrance to Castro Station.   

Both stands are on the 
southbound side of the street.  
The stands will be installed by 
August 20, 2020.   

 

 

 

 
 


